
New Work Order System!! 
Students at MGA can now enter their own work orders, via the new system called TMA. This will allow students to give more 

details concerning their request, as well as provide contact information in case follow up is needed. Direct access to submitting 

work orders will also eliminate the time between a student telling someone in Housing and that person being able to submit it 

on their behalf.  The website to submit a work order can be found here—WebTMA 
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https://webtma.com/?tkn=1vZCByDl01BV6BqJ8XMCEwqIddoWAG8JtwJ_0TzBR3wAoZc7cBXb9nJR3op5zTKYbd7wURA6mNDeCCtgBeH3GN_3pSlv4KGSsJ89mxzpqo5zlp-1j9v16HSShCuXjgpWk3girJpROrpHOC6qO5YjYRSrQHzKTO_3LmUEy6WXhsscbe79JfXcJAju91xLadvriizGzVI3dCksmTtAXdxG2r9zrbfqvXETcgwScXIWuF1mO5tdWeqbMv7A3v9Hf3BxplbA4vtpkplSKzMU-75VGw
https://www.mga.edu/facilities/services.php

